RECEIVED

By James Feenan at 1:10 pm, Aug 14, 2024

From: Greg Haney

To: pbscommissions

Subject: commercial camping

Date: Wednesday, August 14, 2024 10:39:00 AM

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am very concerned about the possibility of the planning commissions proposal to allow
commercial camping in undeveloped campsites in the zoning areas proposed. We live in
Ingenook, north of Fort Bragg and are included in the proposed areas. My concerns
*Water usage and availability

*disposal of waste, trash and human waste

*fire control, always a concern as we have many dead trees in the area due to sudden oak
death

*No cell phone coverage to report, emergencies, Fire or medical

*Have any impact studies be done

*behavior of pets and people, any oversite?

Have any of my concerns ben adressed and if so here would i find the published results.
Sincerely

Greg Haney
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